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  October 22 to 25, 2021  

6th Update, Newsletter, December 2020 

Dear fellow Roverites, 

We are sure that we would all agree 2020 has been, and still is, a year like no other we have 

experienced. We now know what a pandemic is, and the effect it has on us all, and our lives. And 

we are sure you will join us in recognizing and applauding the huge effort and work undertaken by 

all those in our health systems, allied workforce, and governments. Australia can be justly proud. 

At this time, we now look forward with a renewed sense of optimism and quiet confidence, with 

potential of vaccines “on the horizon”, let us hope our ROVE can go ahead. Decisions will be made 

as 2021 unfolds. Given the trials that we have encountered during 2020 an opportunity to gather and 

enjoy “Britain’s Finest” and renew and make new friends remains an exciting prospect.  

To reiterate our request made in the 4th Update Newsletter, we ask that balance payments continue 

to be withheld for the time being. New dates will be decided and advised to you as 2021 unfolds. 

As this is our last update for 2020, we take the opportunity to send you the RCCSA best wishes for 

a Merry Christmas, and the hope that 2021 is a year of renewed optimism, happiness, and good 

cheer. 

As 2021 unfolds, we will continue to keep in touch with you through further updates. 

It would not be a ROVE without you all. We look forward to seeing you in 2021, COVID-19 virus 

permitting. 

Keep safe and well. 
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RCCSA ROVE Sub-commi�ee, Dec 2020 

Above, from c1963, Christmas postcard made by Rover USA for 

their dealer mail out to existing and prospective Rover owners. 

A wonderful snapshot into Rover history,  

Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year to all. 


